“ IMMANUEL BIBLE CHURCH
' July 26, 2020

Announcements

Service Details:

A reminder that while we are meeting together at Pierce Lake for worship at 9:30 am —
during the summer, there will be no Junior Church, nursery, Sunday School or 2rd Cup . AQX t
Café for the time being. Sunday morning prayer time is meeting in-person at 8:30 am at K W
Pierce Lake in the west end of the main hall. Our regular evening service meets at 5:45

pm in the worship center at Pierce Lake.

Timothy Scholarship:
IBC is supporting our Associate Pastor David McCune as he is starting to get his MDiv

degree at Moody Seminary. Moody has a program in which they will pay for 1/3 of his
tuition, while Dave pays 1/3, and we as his home church through the congregation pays
Moody for the remaining 1/3. If you would like to help support the church support Dave
in this endeavor, please mark your check/giving with “Timothy Scholarship.” Thank you!

Funds Needed:

Our missionary in PNG with Ethnos360, Nate Eutsey, is in need of $2000 for his airfare home. IBC is paying
$1000 towards that cost. If you would like to contribute financially towards the remaining $1000, please
mark “Nate Eutsey flight” on your check or giving. Thank you.

IBC Missions Update
Chris & Zoe Fletcher/Teach Beyond

July 12, 2020: Thank you for your continued prayers and support in the midst of a
strange time. We are praying for protection, peace, and joy for you today and as you

Teach think about the future!

Be Ond [ would like to share an urgent prayer request, and a few updates below. A little while
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ago, my bankcard expired and I have been without a card for a little under a month. The
new card has been sent to my parents, but mail across continents has been extremely
unreliable. My mom will be mailing it within the US to a colleague who will be able to hand deliver it, but it
needs to get there between the 19th and 30th of July in order to for it to make its way to Hungary, assuming
that these colleagues will also be allowed back into Hungary. Please join us in praying that my bankcard
would arrive during this window, without complications. Please also pray for many of our colleagues who
are in the U.S. right now, who will need to be back in time for school! A quick update since last time:

mansformaticral Educatizr Serece

¢ | have been meeting with the middle school girls each week at a park. Our focus has been learning and
practicing various Bible study methods, while also spending time connecting (in person!) with each other.
The meetings have been very encouraging. The first week we had ten girls! Since then the numbers have
dwindled a bit as borders have opened up, and they've headed to other countries for the summer, but there
are still girls who come, and they are eager to learn! Please pray that the middle school girls would take
more initiative to dig deeper as they study God's word... both in our times together and at home as well!

o Chris is taking Hungarian lessons during these months of "extra" time, and he is making great progress.
He's also building relationships with the people in his class, and thinking about how to make Gospel
connections with them. Please pray for Chris to make the most of every opportunity to share the Gospel
with his actions and words!

Thank you for your prayers! Please let us know how we can be lifting you up in prayer as well!
Zoe (and Chris)



Instructions on Giving:
There are three ways to remain faithful in giving back to the Lord.

e You can mail your check to Immanuel Bible Church (145 East Summit Street, Chelsea, MI 48118).
¢ You can put a check in an offering box located at the back of the worship center at Pierce Lake.
e Give online using the secure giving platform on our website at ibcchelsea.com.

Instructions to view or listen to this week's message:
Go to the church website at ibcchelsea.com. You can join us in worship on Sunday mornings by clicking on
the word SERMONS in the menu bar above, or on the “Sermons” bubble in the "Preaching the Word" section.

Opportunities for Assistance:

IBC would like to take the opportunity to serve those in our church/community who may need assistance:
e Grocery/errand runs for those who are high risk (elderly, immuno-compromised, pregnant or sick).
o Child care on a limited basis. For those in need of child care during this time, please let us know.
¢ Please contact one of the elders to coordinate any needs not included on this list as well.

Church Contact Information

Phone: (734) 475-8936 Church offices: 145 E. Summit St., Chelsea, MI
Website: www.ibcchelsea.com Office hours: Monday/Wednesday/Friday: 9 am-2 pm
Email: immanuelbiblechurch@comcast.net

Pastoral Search Committee: ibcchelsea.psc@gmail.com

Associate Pastor: David McCune (cwbydave84@gmail.com)

Interim Pastor: Russ Park (russapark@gmail.com, 989-277-2574)

IBC Elders: Jerry Benjamin (313-910-8971, jwbneb@gmail.com)
Rod Bowers (734-417-0200, rodbowers@aol.com)
Steven Bonnett (734-747-1006, opus17 @hotmail.com)
Patrick Brady (586-876-3798, patrick.brady89@gmail.com)
Joe Cottle (734-730-2410, ecottle68@gmail.com)
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